🚤 Lake Grace Closure Notice 🚤
Please be advised that Lake Grace will be closed to the public April 10-13, 2025, for the annual boat races.
While the lake will be closed for recreational use during this time, we invite everyone to come out and enjoy the excitement of the boat races! Bring your lawn chairs and enjoy a great weekend of high-speed fun.
Thank you for your understanding and support!

